
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 
DATE: October 6, 2021 
SUBJECT: Proposal to Extend the Certificate in Core Competencies in Spanish Language and 

Culture to Vancouver 
 
At its meeting on October 5, 2021, AAC approved a proposal to extend the undergraduate certificate in 
Core Competencies in Spanish Language and Culture to the Vancouver campus. 
 
The requirements for the certificate will be the same as on the Pullman and Global campuses where it 
is currently offered. 
 
At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2022. 
 
 


